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People with time for Children 

 
7th January 2019 

 
Dear Parents, 
 
Chestnut Class Visit to Gloucester Music Centre 
 
We have been very lucky to secure funding to enable Gloucestershire Academy of Music to provide free Gamelan 
music lessons to Chestnut Class each week for 10 weeks. 

  
Gamelan is the traditional music of Indonesia. An ensemble includes gongs, metallophones and drums of various 
shapes and sizes, which are mounted on beautifully painted wooden frames. The instruments look and sound 
amazing and playing them is a unique and special experience. 
 
The first and last session will be held at Gloucester Music at the Barbican House in Gloucester with the remaining 
sessions taking place in school. The first session will be on Tuesday 15th January 2019. 
 
Travelling by coach, we will leave school at 9.00 a.m. and return to school early afternoon so packed lunches will 
be required. The children will need to wear normal school uniform. 
 
Although the tuition is free we have to pay for the cost of the coach, so ask for a contribution of £5.00 per child. 
Please pay through our online payment system www.parentpay.com or ask for a barcode letter from the school 
office.  
 
Should you have any concerns or queries please do not hesitate to contact either myself or Miss Haile. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Hayley McGoldrick 
Head Teacher 
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